
 

2015–2016 Academic Year 
Elementary Open House & Orientation 

August 31, 2015   
11:30 -12:30 

 
 
All students in Grades 1-4 are invited to an Elementary Open House on 
Monday, August 31 at 11:30.   
 
This Open House will provide students with an opportunity to meet their 
teachers and future classmates. We will tour the school building and make 
sure that students know how to find their classrooms, the bathrooms, their 
desks, and coat hooks. We will also check out community spaces and get a 
sense of a typical school day.  
 
We will go over school procedures with parents and make sure parents and 
students know what to expect the first few days of school and throughout this 
exciting new year.  

 
We look forward to seeing you and your family. 

 

 
 


